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NOTICE TO MARINERS – No. 30 2024 
 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 
 

Diving Operations at Great Yarmouth Outer Harbour 

Berth WT4 

 

MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that Diving Operations will be conducted on MV Bos Prelude on 

both 08th & 09th of June 2024 between the hours of 08:00am – 17:00pm. Works will be undertaken by 

Red7 Inshore Diving LTD along the Starboard side of the MV Bos Prelude on berth WT4.  

 

MV BOS PRELUDE 
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Divers will be working from the quay on WT4 and along the Starboard side of MV Bos Prelude, using 

underwater tools / Miko Plaster.   The International Code flag ‘A’ will be exhibited when dive 

operations are taking place and red flags will be exhibited marking the extremities of the works.  

 

Masters must obtain information from Yarmouth Radio on VHF Channel 12 before approaching or 

departing the Outer Harbour and before any movement or operation of engines or thrusters close to 

or adjacent to the berth.   

 

Masters are advised to exercise extreme caution when approaching or passing the dive site, to keep 

well clear of the works area and to pass at the slowest safe manoeuvring speed.  Swinging of vessels 

will not be permitted anywhere within the works area mentioned above. 

For further information please contact Great Yarmouth LPS on VHF (Ch 12, callsign ‘Yarmouth 

Radio’) or telephone 01493 335511. 

 
07th June 2024 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


